Augnust 4, 2009

To Whom It May Concern:

I, Steve Tardibone have been in the Real Estate business for over twenty years,
as a Real Estate Agent for seven years and as a self employed Real Estate
Investor for seventeen. I have two properties on Belmont Avenue and two
others on Clatk Street. I have propertiesin the City of Auburn and
throughout Cayuga County. There is no question that the property values in
the surrounding areas will go down due to a low income housing complex, as I
am sure every educated person is aware of. Bringing in a low income housing
complex in our backyards will not bring anybody’s home value up. In my

opinion, we do not need any more multi-family housing in this area or any

other. Thank you.

Sincerely,

s

Steven Tardibone



